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SunRail Schedule Change Coming Oct. 14 

 
Sanford, Fla - SunRail is making some minor schedule changes effective Oct. 14, 2019 and the 
schedule may be viewed at www.sunrail.com. This update does not affect all trains and, in most 
instances, only moves the departure time from one to five minutes later. This minor adjustment 
will alleviate traffic congestion by reducing the instances in which trains traveling north and 
south arrive at the Longwood station at the same time, tying up traffic signals. 
 
There is one change of 30 minutes, affecting one train – P338, which travels northbound in the 
evening. After conducting surveys with riders and meeting with major hospitals, it was 
concluded that this adjustment will create more opportunities for shift workers to take the train to 
and from work. 
 
Current bus schedules are not affected by this change and other connections such as the 
Kissimmee Connector and Sanford Trolley will agree with the update as well. 
 
Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Let’s Go for 
Zero Distractions/Collisions/Trespassers. 

For more information about SunRail, including fares, schedule and station locations, please 
visit www.sunrail.com or download the new SunRail app. And always remember to tap on and 
off at your embarkation station and final destination. 
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